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Maryland Cemetery & Cremation Association Elects New Leaders 

The Maryland Cemetery & Cremation Association (MDCCA), which represents the shared interests and 

concerns of professionals across the spectrum of Maryland’s “death care” industries, recently elected new 

leaders at its recent Annual Membership Meeting on October 29, 2024.  

Glenn S. Easton of the Garden of Remembrance Memorial Park in Clarksburg, MD was elected President, 

Lilliam Machado of Catholic Cemeteries of the Archdiocese of Washington will serve as Vice President, John 

Yeatman of Bel Air Memorial Gardens in Bel Air, MD will continue as the association Treasurer, and Nathan 

Nardi of Archdiocese of Baltimore Cemetery Operations was elected Secretary.  

Continuing on the MDCCA Board of Directors is James Hess of Highview Memorial Gardens in Fallston, MD 

joined on the Board by Eric Lundy of Heritage Memorial Cemetery in Waldorf, MD, Randall Vlahos of Judean-

Norbeck Memorial Gardens in Olney, MD, and Mitch Rose of Dulaney Valley Memorial Gardens in 

Timonium, MD.   

Founded in 1916, (formerly “Maryland Free State Cemetery Association”), the voluntary nonprofit Maryland 

Cemetery and Cremation Association serves Marylanders by educating the public about cemetery resources and 

arrangements, by assisting the industry maintain high ethical standards within well managed facilities, by 

providing a forum for cemetery and cremation professionals to share information, and by assisting the Maryland 

Office of Cemetery Management review proposed legislation. 

For information about the Maryland Cemetery & Cremation Association, please visit their website at 

MDCCA.ORG or write to Info@MDCCA.ORG 
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